
 

 

King Creek Water Supply Corporation 
PO Box 60 
Clifton, TX 76634 
  

February 14, 2024 

Dear King Creek WSC Member, 
 
We're excited to reach out and share an opportunity that could make a real difference in our 

community. Every year, we invite members like you to consider joining the Board of 

Directors for King Creek WSC – the folks responsible for keeping our water system running 

smoothly. It's a chance for you to bring your skills and ideas to the table and help shape the 

future of our water supply.  This year, three director seats are up for the election. 

 

As we look ahead to making improvements in our water system, and the potential sale of the 

WSC, having dedicated and active community members on the Board is more important 

than ever. This voluntary commitment typically takes around 5-10 hours per month, but the 

impact you can have on the future of King Creek WSC is substantial. Plus, you don't need 

previous board or utility company experience to get involved. 

 

We also want to highlight that a major part of the Board's responsibility is staying informed 

about and ensuring compliance with State and Federal regulations. This ensures we operate 

within the guidelines set by the authorities overseeing our water system, provide a quality 

service, and safe drinking water. 

 

We encourage you to think about joining the Board of Directors. If you're interested, please 

complete and return the attached form by March 15th to be included on the ballot for the 

election at the Annual Membership Meeting. Your time, skills, and availability can truly make 

a positive impact on the future of King Creek WSC. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to kingcreekwsc@gmail.com 

or visit our website at https://www.kcwsc.com/annual-membership-meetings for updates. 

 
Sincerely on the behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 
 

Kenneth Eubanks 
President – KCWSC 
 
Attachments:   

Application for Board of Director’s Position 


